
November 20, 2020 
 
Emily Lapel - Legislative Policy Analyst 
She/Her/Hers 
720-337-2003 
1437 Bannock St. 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
RE: Application to Deferred Compensation Plan Committee 
 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
I received an invitation to serve on the Deferred Compensation Plan Committee through the 
Denver Employees Retirement Plan (I am a City of Denver retiree).  I inquired as to the 
commitment expected and find that I am able to volunteer the required time to be a committee 
member. 
 
Throughout my employment with the City and County of Denver, I considered the 457b Plan to 
be one of the most important retirement planning tools available to employees.  A long-term 
investment vehicle must be managed prudently be easy to navigate and personalize for it to be 
a successful and valuable employment benefit. 
 
I personally relied upon this benefit and would like to share my several-decade experience and 
knowledge acquired therefrom and hope to be a contributing member of this committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jon M. Braverman, MD 
Professor of Clinical Ophthalmology, Ret. 


